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VI. COMMUNICATIONS TO THE BOARD 
 
  
 
 
 
  

  

 School Improvement Plan Quarterly Reports 
 
     
     

Lawndale Elementary School Principal Terry Harbin and Parkway Elementary 
School Principal Joan Dozier will present their School Improvement Plan 
Quarterly Reports.  
 
    Diana Ezell 
 
Mr. Larry Harmon and Mrs. Linda Clifton will present an overview of school 
improvement plans for Fillmore Center and Tupelo Middle School, respectively.  
 
    Dr. Fred Hill 
 
 
(each school will present a Power-Point presentation limited to 5 minutes 
each) 
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